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November 25, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 
 
 

Hello, we have no positive test results today.  We remain with one resident who is still 

considered an active case on Wexford.   

 

Designated caregivers who are visiting residents are reminded that they must now show proof of 

a negative COVID test result.  This proof can be a printed copy or a screen shot on a phone or 

tablet.  The date of testing, name and result must all be visible. The screeners will base the 

timing (currently within the past two weeks and starting Monday November 30th within the past 

week) on the date of testing. 

 

Please also remember that visitors are asked not to arrive or leave during our afternoon shift 

change from 2:30pm – 3:15pm.  This creates congestion at the screening station and adds 

additional pressures on the parking situation.  Your anticipated cooperation is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

 

Stay well, 

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 

 


